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“Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks; for this is the will of God in 

Christ Jesus for you.”  1 Thessalonians 5:18 

Dear Friends and Family, 

Greetings!  Dani and I have been reflecting on some of the events that have happened this year.  

We have been through some very intense situations, but the Lord has been so faithful!   

For those of you who have been keeping up with our regular 

monthly updates, you probably remember how Tabitta was one 

of four believers who was badly burned in the gas cooking fire 

accident earlier this year (March/April updates).  Tabitta had the 

worst burns of them all, with 40% of her body badly burned.  

Anna went to visit Tabitta several times during her stay at the 

hospital.  Since then, Tabitta and the two young men have made 

an amazing recovery.  Here is a picture of our daughter, Anna, 

helping to lead worship with Tabitta a few Sundays ago.  This is 

such an amazing story of the grace and goodness of God! 

We wanted to end this brief 

update with a note of personal 

gratitude to our prayer and 

financial support team.  You guys 

continue to amaze us with how 

well you pray, encourage, and 

support our family and the Lord’s 

work here in Niger.  Thank you for 

continuing to journey along with 

us on this grand missionary 

adventure.  We cannot say enough 

how thankful we are for each one 

of you.  From our home to yours,  

Happy Thanksgiving! 

With love,  Jonathan, Dani, Isaiah, Anna, Grace, Micaela, & Rhema 

 
If you would like to financially support the Bowden Family and their ministry in Niger, you can click here to give online at Elim Fellowship’s 

secure donation website.  Contributions can also be mailed to Elim Fellowship, 1703 Dalton Road, Lima, NY, 14485, with a note stating, 
“Preferred for Bowden Support.”  For tax-deductible receipts, please make checks out to Elim Fellowship.  Thank you! 
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